
A PERFECT PICK
NZMCA members Janine and Simon Jensen (#106226) are from 
Tokerau Beach, in the Far North, and in March this year they 
embarked on a 1817km journey from the top of the North Island 
to near the bottom of the South Island in their motorhome.

Their mission? To join the harvest crew at 
Misha’s Vineyard in Central Otago for a 
month of grape picking.

Misha’s Vineyard is located in Bendigo on part 

Cromwell on the edge of Lake Dunstan. Owners, 
Andy and Misha Wilkinson, normally source 

“We’d found
our growing season and with harvest 

harvest our grapes,” said Andy. 

So, the
March issue of The Motor Caravanner calling for 
people to ‘Join in Central Otago’s grape harvest’. 

“It was the ad we saw in The Motor Caravanner 

said Janine. 

The couple

the various waves of COVID-19 and lockdowns 
the trip hadn’t eventuated. Their decision to 

rest of their journey around that.

“We had never done anything like a grape 

really needed some help,” said Janine, “and we 

A hard-working group of NZMCA members (that’s them below) came to the aid of Misha’s Vineyard, in Central Otago, this season to help harvest a 
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She said the idea to join the harvest team felt 

Part of

had two small dogs so needed to ensure that 

“The campsite at Misha’s Vineyard was 

huge skies and we even slept with the window 
of our van wide open during those cool Central 
Otago nights, so we could see the amazing 
night sky.” 

Andy and Misha designated a site on the higher 
terraces of their 57-hectare estate overlooking 
a rocky canyon for the campers and equipped it 
with a water supply and a portaloo. 

There were four campervans parked on the 
vineyard during harvest and a total of seven 
people from the NZMCA who complemented 

the Misha’s Vineyard permanent team, along 

total of 18 in the harvest team.

“Every night we had ‘happy hour’ with the 

vineyard at the end of each day to work out 
how many tons we’d picked,” said Simon. “That 

So how did the Jensens find the 
harvest experience? 
“It was tough,” said Simon. “You were using 

a way you don’t normally do.” 

“And it
Janine, who commented that the harvest was 

as they went along.  

 of them, the highlights included the 

of picking, the sundowner drinks with fellow 

vistas from their scenic campsite and of course 
the wine treats they enjoyed with ‘Picker of the 
Week’ rewards.

Would they join a harvest team 
again? 
“Yes –
the amazing geography of the Central Otago 

For Andy

“There were

there were no issues,” said Andy. “We would 

future harvest – in fact we look forward to it.”  

ABOVE: BELOW FROM LEFT: NZMCA member Janine Jensen, with a 
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